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January 14, 2021 

 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

Public Utilities Commission 

500 E. Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

 

RE: TC20-061, IN RE NATIONAL ACCESS LONG DISTANCE, INC. 

 

Ms. Van Gerpen, 

 

Following the January 4, 2021 Commission meeting, an Order to Show Cause was entered.  The Order required 

National Access Long Distance, Inc. to appear before the Commission at the Commission meeting on 

January 19, 2021.  This letter is to inform that in order to allow time for Staff to discuss the matter further with 

National Access Long Distance, Inc., this matter was not placed on the January 19, 2021 agenda. 

 

Staff looks forward to working with the company to attempt to resolve this matter and will place this item on a 

future agenda. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kristen N. Edwards 

Staff Attorney 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc:  National Access Long Distance, Inc. 


